
27
th

CAMBRIDGE SCOUT GROUP 

 
Christmas Bingo 
TUESDAY 2

nd
 December 2014  

6.30-8.30 Colville School Hall 

Bingo will be on Tuesday 2
nd

 December 2014 for all 3 sections. This is a 
Tuesday night, and will replace Beavers and Scouts and there will be no Cubs on 
Wednesday 3rd December 2014. 

Come along and play, all welcome, bring the whole family. There will also be a raffle 
on the evening. There will be lots of prizes. If any parents can help set up and clear 
down on the night please speak to your section Leader. Your help will be 
appreciated. Otherwise please come on down, sit back, relax – maybe even win a 
line or two. 

The evening will be made up of 4 games of Bingo 6.30 -7.30 followed by the raffle at 
7.45pm. Refreshments will be available all evening. This is a change of format as we 
found that the younger ones were missing out on some of the fun. 

There is no need to purchase tickets in advance, these will be available on the night 
and will cost £1 a book for 4 games. Raffle tickets will be available until 7.40pm. 

From Executive Committee 

27th Cambridge Scout Group 

Donations for the raffle would be extremely appreciated. 
You can bring them in now or on the night. 
We need CAKES too! If you can, please donate cakes for 

Refreshments!!! (Please speak to the Leaders if you can 

make any cakes for the evening 


